Alamance Artisans Guild Minutes
October 20, 2015
The meeting was called to order at 7:05 by guild president, Beverly McAnulty   Ten members and one visitor were present. 

The minutes of the previous two meetings and the treasurer’s report were not given, as the secretary/treasurer was not present.

Committee Reports
Communications: Susan Kern reported that artists needed to prepare their webpage information for January when the next update of AAG members’ pages would begin for 2016.  Members were given the password again, AAGStudio2R.

Community Relations:  Carolyn Bell, committee chairman, had no report.

Membership: Ross Strange reported 103 current members. 

Program Committee: Beverly McAnulty gave the report for Priscilla Starling.  The November program will be given by one of our members on the Business of Being an Artist.

Studio Tour Steering Committee:   An official report was not given but there was a general discussion of the 2015 tour.  It was announced that the committee would be meeting November 4, 2015 to finalize the data for 2015.  Members were encouraged to consider serving on the committee next year.  All present agreed that the 2015 was a success and the committee had done a good job.  

Unfinished business: There was no Unfinished Business.
New business:  There was no New Business.

Announcements and Discussion:  Coy Quackenbush announced the opening of his new studio and the Fall Studio Celebration at Amber Winds Studio.

Beverly McAnulty announced that Glencoe Studios would be open every weekend from Thanksgiving to Christ for their Christmas Market.

Rack cards are needed since many were distributed during the Studio Tour.  If a member has a quantity rot h box of cards, please contact the president.

Meeting was adjourned at 8:15
Program:  Members shared a program of “The best advice/tip/inspiration that he/she had received on their art journey
